
Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: 
To: 

Thursday, June 22, 2017 11:59 AM 

Catherine Beard 
Subject: RE: Another New Docket Question 

Hi Catherine, 

Thank you for your response. We will move DNs 04738-17 and DN 04739-17 to from undocketed 
matters (170000) to new Docket 170146, per your instruction below. Yes, the prog mod information 
can be updated later today. 

Thank you for your help! 

Dorothy 

From: Catherine Beard 
Sent: Thursday/ June 221 2017 11:42 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: Another New Docket Question 

Hey Dorothy, 

In response to your question on No.7, I did mean to check both items, supporting documentation attached and 

documentation to be provided with recommendation. I realize now that the attachment (DN 04738-17) didn't 

necessarily need to be attached since it can be moved from the undocketed matters to this newly created docket. To 

clarify, yes, please move DN 04738-17 and DN 04739-17 to this newly established docket. 

In response to the question on the prog mods, I have a question for you! Can this/these codes be updated later today? 

Thanks, Dorothy! 

Catherine 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 4:42 PM 
To: Catherine Beard 
Cc: Greg Fogleman 
Subject: Another New Docket Question 

Hi Catherine, 

We are in receipt of a second request to establish docket for Global Connection (transfer of control). I 
note that No.7 says, "check one" and both items are checked. The attachment appears to be a copy of 
ON 04738-17. 

• Do you want DNs 04738-17 and 04739-17 moved from undocketed matters to the newly 
created docket? 
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• If so, can the letter be detached from the request to establish docket and either of the check 
boxes for No. 7 be unchecked? 

• The prog mods requested are A19 and Bn. Should that be B1j instead? 

Thank you for your help. 

Dorothy 
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